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Kylie Bagley

From: Joe Callantine <joe@lifesizetinycommunities.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 6:39 AM

To: Kylie Bagley

Subject: Cancellation

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Good morning Kylie. 

So, as it stands, I would like to cancel my application for the RR2.5 Rezone on 9620 Chipita Park Rd. Myself and the 

company are filing for bankruptcy as a result of the failure of this project. 

Have you been able to ascertain whether or not I'll be able to get a refund of what I've paid, since there's been just the 

one review? 

Please let me know as soon as possible and what means I could get that refund. The card I originally used to pay the fee 

is no longer in service. 

Thank you for everything you've put into getting all of this sorted out. 

--  

With humble gratitude, 

 

Joe Callantine 

President/CEO 

Life Size: Tiny Communities 

Bringing Tiny… home ™ 

720-460-9467 

 

This communication is confidential and may contain proprietary or sensitive material or be otherwise protected to the 

extent that it exists under law regarding any type of privileged arrangement or communication between parties. Further 

distribution/ reproduction may be additionally restricted or encumbered please let the sender know in the event you 

received this distribution in error. 

 


